
LIFE IN NDIP
Keeping you informed is our priority!  
For a local government like that of a municipality, communication with residents is essential. Notre-Dame-de-l’Île-Perrot offers a variety 

of communication tools to quickly and efficiently convey messages of municipal interest. Are you familiar with all of them? Do you use 

them all to keep up with the news in NDIP?

Website: www.ndip.org 

Facebook page: facebook.com/VilledeNDIP/ 

Moulin à paroles monthly e-newsletter: Subscribe at ndip.org  

What’s New @ NDIP (political news): Mail-out, 4 issues per year 

ComAlert (emergency situations): ndip.omnivigil.com/

Digital signs (Industrial Park, Carrefour Notre-Dame, Perrot Blvd North)

Signage on structures at the entrance to the city and at Parc des Éperviers

If you have any questions about our communication tools, please contact the one-stop centre (Guichet unique) at 514-453-4128 or guichetunique@ndip.org.

A WORD FROM THE MAYOR

I have been pleased for some time to see that a new spirit of collaboration has been spreading across Île Perrot, and that there 

are already wonderful concrete examples of the work done jointly with my counterparts in neighbouring cities. The united approach 

of the island’s four municipalities enabled us to make a strong case to the Programme d’aide financière aux infrastructures récréatives 

et sportives (PAFIRS) (recreational and sports infrastructure funding program) for the much-anticipated arena project. On the NDIP 

fire station file, we are working closely with Pincourt to maximize fire service, reduce response times and, ultimately, reduce insurance 

costs for many properties. In the end, construction of the station will provide better protection across our territory.

These two examples show that we can work together by focusing on what brings us together as well as on what makes us unique. 

Collaboration, unlike administrative amalgamation, allows us to highlight our commonalities as well as our individualities 

and to leverage them to jointly deliver major projects for all residents of our four municipalities. 
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REGISTER NOW

The City of Notre-Dame-de-l’Île-Perrot has acquired the ComAlert 
system used to reach NDIP residents quickly and effectively to inform 

or alert them in the event of an emergency.

To receive the service, you must complete a short online form 

at ndip.omnivigil.com.

?

TOPIC 1
Municipal Patrol  

To foster an amicable community, Ville de NDIP has established 

municipal by-laws that govern the rights and responsibilities 

of residents in our beautiful city. During working hours, a team 

of Urban Planning Department inspectors travel throughout 

the territory and are able to respond as required. To maintain 

a presence and capacity to respond in the evening and on 

weekends, the City will establish a municipal patrol starting in 

summer 2020. Municipal patrol members will have the ability 

to enforce municipal by-laws outside of office hours, including 

those related to commercial door-to-door soliciting, nuisance 

(noise and other), parking and tree cutting. With the new patrol, 

Council hopes to reduce the irritants experienced by some residents 

by giving the City the ability to respond quickly to by-law infractions 

both during and outside office hours. We have also taken this 

initiative to reduce the occurrence of vandalism in the city’s parks, 

which is increasingly costly and impacting the quality of life of users.

IN THE CITY
Finally spring! For the various municipal departments, the end 

of winter and the arrival of milder weather mean a major clean 

up and the gradual opening of the infrastructure in our parks. 

All of this work is interdependent and must be completed in a 

specific sequence. For example, before installing the bollards along 

the bike lanes, the streets must first be swept and lines repainted. 

In parks, as soon as the snow is gone, employees will open all sports 

fields as quickly as possible. Whether you’re a tennis, basketball, 

skateboard or BMX enthusiast, we know you’re looking forward 

to your favourite sports. But be patient – everything will be 

opened as soon as weather conditions are favourable.

TOPIC 2
2020 Projects  

As part of the budget process, Council approved projects to be 

completed in 2020. Of course, one of those major projects is 

construction of a fire station in NDIP. This year, we will be awarding 

the contract to design the plans and specifications for the future 

station, which is expected to be operational in the fall of 2021. 

To improve the city’s emergency response capacity, Council 

authorized the purchase of two large-capacity generators to provide 

power to municipal buildings in the event of a prolonged power 

failure. Maintaining municipal infrastructure is always a priority. 

Work planned for 2020 includes stabilizing a portion of the shoreline 

along Perrot Boulevard, which is increasingly subject to erosion, 

stabilizing some culverts under Perrot Boulevard, and continuing 

the paving plan for streets and sidewalks based on priority needs.

On the Community Services side, a major renovation of the Parc 

des Mésanges chalet will be completed and is much needed! 

In addition, a neighbourhood park will be built in the Marie-

Marthe-Daoust sector, and the Vaudreuil-Soulanges S.O.U.PE. 

Festival will be held again this year. Council also plans to award 

a contract for the architectural design, plans and specifications 

for the Notre-Dame-de-la-Garde gym revitalization project.

GREEN THUMB 
The NDIP City Council considers environmental issues very 

important. In 2020, a new series of initiatives entitled “Les 12 travaux 

tellement environnementaux” (12 highly environmental works) 

will be launched to better address the environmental concerns 

of residents. On Earth Day on April 25, 2020, you will be asked to 

share your ideas for environmental measures in your community. 

Several municipal initiatives will be presented at that time.
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INFORMATION
UP-TO-DATE MUNICIPAL INFORMATION

ndip.org  - facebook.com/villedendip

FOLLOW YOUR MAYOR

facebook.com/mairessedaniedeschenes  


